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September 18, 2017

To: Planning and Zoning Board of the City of Portland
FR: David Vinograd

RE: ZBA Application - 37 Ballfield Rd
Interpretation Appeal
Dear Members of the Board:

| am writing in support of the continuing use of the horse farm belonging to Covington Johnson on
Ballfield Rd, Peaks Island, Maine.

| understand horses are required by Maine law to have shelter. | support the horse owners and the
landowners providing that shelter.

| also believe that the farm and the open space contribute to our quality of life on the island.
Finally I enjoy seeing the horses on the road giving pleasure to all the young riders.

Thank you for your consideration.

David
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